
     Wednesday, February 19, 2020 

2:45-4:15: After School Art 

2:45-3:45: Student Council Board Meeting 

3:00-4:00: Strings Program 

8:45-9:45: Mass K-4 

2:45-3:30: After School Art 

3:30-6:30: Elementary Regional Governor’s (FPS & Comp.) 

Spirit Wear Day: Mardi Gras (Purple, Green, and Gold) 

8:45-9:45: All School Mass (Ash Wednesday) 

2:40-4:10: Lego Robotics 

2:40-3:30: Elementary FPS Practice 

2:45-3:30: Homework Buddies 

 

2:45-4:15: After School Art 

3:00-4:00 Strings Program 

 

 

Baked Ziti OR Individual Cheese Pizza, 

Steamed Broccoli, Salad, Mandarin Oranges, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

French Toast, Scrambled Eggs, Salsa, Veggie 

Boat, Baked Apple Slices, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Mini Corn Dogs or Hot Ham & Cheese     

Sandwich, Carrots with Dip, Green Beans, 

Frozen Sidekick, Diced Peaches, Milk  

Hamburger/Cheeseburger OR Hot Dog    

Pickles, Lettuce, Tomato, Baked Beans, Waffle 

Fries, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Grilled Cheese, Tomato Soup, Steamed       

Broccoli, Garden Salad, Pineapple Tidbits, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

3 or 4 Way Chili Spaghetti, Kidney Beans, 

Onions, Oyster Crackers, Veggie Boat,          

Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Cheese Pizza OR Cheese Bites, Marinara 

Sauce, Green Beans, Garden Salad,               

Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, Milk  
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“Shaped by God to be Stewards” 

This year we are helping our students 
discover their shared identity and 
purpose: we are all children of God, 
made by Love for love. 

This year we are seeking to help our 
students discover their unique God-
given gifts and purpose that will 
enable them to make an irreplaceable 
gift-of-self to the world for God’s glory.  

2019-2020 SCHOOL THEME 
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http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


The 8th grade boys’ basketball team finished their 
season 9-1, winning the St. Joseph Crescent 
Springs tournament, the St. Joseph Cold Springs 
tournament, and the St. Agnes tournament. 
Congratulations to Aidan, Avery, Charlie, Joseph, 
Kyle, Lucas, Luke, Sam, and Wil, and to their 
coaches John Kennedy and Chris Pieper! 
 

The BSS MathCounts team  
competed in the Regional 

competition held Saturday, 
February 15th at NKU. 

Thirteen schools across Northern        
Kentucky competed, with over 100 
students.  Grayson won 1st place in 

the individual competition, with 
Luke and Jacob ranking in the top 

10.  In the team portion, 
BSS came in 2nd place. 

The team consists of Georgia, 
Grayson, Jacob, and Luke. 

They will now move on to state 
competition in Bowling Green 

on March 21st. Congratulations! 

The following families’ names were randomly 
drawn to receive a $500 tuition voucher for next 

school year. Congratulations to: 
 

Troy and Cassie Kathman 
Larry and Brandi Ingram 

Matthew and Rosemary McAllister  



 
SAVE THE DATES!  

Mother / Daughter  
This year, the event will be held at Circus Mojo on Sunday, April 5th. If you are able to 
help with planning, please contact Bridgette Lanham bswlanham@gmail.com 
 
Father / Son  
The “Night at the Races” event will be held in the undercroft on Friday, May 8th. If 
you are able to help with planning, please contact Anne Arnsperger aarnsper-
ger@me.com 
 
More details to follow soon!  

Show your BSS spirit!  New car window decals are 

available in the office. They are $5.50 each.   

Many thanks to a generous BSS parent for the idea 

and making these possible!  

Our online auction is OPEN! Preview live auction items, check out all of our silent 
auction items, and start bidding at www.E2T2020.Givesmart.com! 

 Make sure to get your last minute raffle ticket purchases done, too! 
50/50, Pappy, Parking, and the Party Wagon are all available at 

https://squareup.com/store/BSS-E2T-Raffles 

mailto:bswlanham@gmail.com
mailto:aarnsperger@me.com
mailto:aarnsperger@me.com
http://www.e2t2020.givesmart.com/
https://squareup.com/store/BSS-E2T-Raffles


Mrs. Weber wants to expand our BSS 

Music Department. We’re looking for 

old instruments in need of a good home! 
  

 Band and String Instruments, Keyboards, Guitars, 
Ukuleles and various rhythm instruments 

 Looking for 5-Gallon Buckets for a drum circle club 

 Old mouse pads for computers, to use as “practice pads” 

 

Donations can be dropped off at the school office, 

or Mrs. Weber can be contacted at mweber@bssky.org 

to arrange a pick-up. Thank you! 



 
Part-time School Cafeteria Positions - St. Augustine, Covington, School 
Cafeteria is in need of a part-time staff member from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday during the school year. Duties include food preparation, serving, daily     
cleanup, helping with deliveries, and other tasks as needed. 
St. Agnes, Ft. Wright, School Cafeteria is in need of a part-time dishwasher for three 
hours per day, Monday through Friday during the school year. 
Candidates interested in either or both positions may contact Diocesan School Food 
Service Director Jackie Kaiser at jkaiser@covdio.org, or call 859-392-1536. 
 
2020 U.S. Census Employment Opportunities – In advance of the 2020 

Census, the U.S. Census Bureau is recruiting hundreds of thousands of people for  

temporary jobs across the United States.  Temporary census positions offer the perfect 

opportunity to earn extra money while helping your community.  Most positions will 

last several weeks and feature competitive wages, weekly paychecks, flexible hours 

(evenings/weekends), and paid training.  Pay rates vary by county and state, but for 

Kenton county it’s $18.50 per hour plus $0.58 per mile.  For more information or to 

apply visit www.2020census.gov/jobs. 

Children should create a picture related to awareness of 

child abuse prevention and/or positive parenting with the theme: 

Every Child Deserves A Great Childhood. 

Please CLICK HERE for detailed information.  Students must submit 

contest entries to Mrs. Miller in the art room NO LATER THAN MARCH 11, 2020. 

mailto:jkaiser@covdio.org
http://www.2020census.gov/jobs


 
 

BSS Spring Sports sign ups are now open. 
Current sign ups include Soccer, Baseball, 

and Boys Volleyball, 

Visit www.bssboosters.com for more info   

Sign ups close in February 

TUESDAY ROSARY 
Please join us every Tuesday after school in the church 

to pray the rosary with fellow classmates, families 

and the Blessed Sacrament community. 

We will begin around 2:50 and finish around 3:15. All ages are      

welcome!! Come as often as you can!! 

Please contact Jennifer Abdrabbo 859-640-6885 

or Elizabeth Alcorn 859-620-1245 with any questions. 

Please feel free to text or email any intentions to the phone num-

bers above or email Elizabeth at eliz366@yahoo.com. 

God Bless you all!!!   

http://www.bssboosters.com
mailto:eliz366@yahoo.com




 REDUCE-REUSE-RECYCLE 
Our theme for Fine Arts Night this year, One More Time, focuses on using recycled 
materials to create awesome works of art. You can help the art room collect the needed 
supplies while also reducing the waste that goes into landfills. We are collecting:  
 

 CDs/DVDs  
 KRAFT PAPER (or other paper used for packing material)  
 STYROFOAM VEGGIE TRAYS or EGG CARTONS (18 egg size)  
 CEREAL BOXES (Flattened)  
 BROWN PACKING PAPER (textured OR plain) 

 
Cleaning out the craft cabinet? Odds and ends that you plan to discard are welcome.  
Making equipment changes at work? Other changes?  Unused paper, cardboard sheets, 
fabric, paper cutters, etc. are welcome. 
 

BSS Fine Arts Night - May 14, 2020. Artwork by each BSS 

student will be exhibited and honors awarded. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Blessed Sacrament Vacation Bible School 

is scheduled for June 22-26, 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

Volunteer opportunities coming soon! 



Community Events  Click to enlarge 

Click here for registration 

Click here for registration 
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Community Events  Click to enlarge 

The next books of the Bible to 

be taught by Reverend         

Timothy Schehr are           

Chronicles, Ezra, and          

Maccabees. The sessions will 

begin on Tuesday, March 3, at 

the Curia office building, in 

Bishop Howard Memorial     

Auditorium, 7:00 pm.  

In Chronicles David realizes 

his true spiritual potential. He 

becomes a real model of faith. 

Ezra seeks to revive the         

spiritual life of the people by 

offering powerful prayers to 

God. Do you want to be super 

heroes for God just like David 

and Ezra? Come and join us in 

these sessions.  

To register call Isaak Abraham 

Isaak, at 859-392-1500 ext. 

1529, or register online. 

Any BSS students whose        

parents participate in the blood 

drive, will receive an out of 

uniform pass for March 16th! 
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Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

Bishop Camilius Maes      

originally assigned the name 

St. Michael’s Church, to our 

parish, but Father Blees       

favored Blessed Sacrament 

and prevailed.   
 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
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https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
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